LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 19, 2021

TO: Honorable James B. Frank, Chair, House Committee on Human Services

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1629 by Guerra (Relating to improvements to the Texas Medicaid Provider Procedures Manual
designed to prevent fraud, waste, or abuse in the provision of Medicaid dental services.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the executive commissioner of the Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) to
establish a work group to provide recommendations to improve the Texas Medicaid Procedures Manual that
prevents the incidence of fraud, waste or abuse in Medicaid dental services. The work group would be required
to submit a report on the work group's recommendations to the executive commissioner of HHSC no later than
December 31, 2022.

It is assumed any cost to implement provisions of the bill would be minimal and could be absorbed within
available resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 529 Hlth & Human Sves Comm
LBB Staff: JMc, AKI, JLI
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